
 

 

 

 

 

 

28th April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
There are a number of road works and bus diversions affecting routes to and from school.   
 
Please make sure that your son/daughter plans their journey to school carefully, journeys may 
take longer than normal and additional time should be given to allow for any traffic, 
diversions, or road works- planning well ahead is essential so that they are in school on time 
each day. 
 
Students can be accommodated outside in their designated playground areas if they arrive to 
school earlier than their designated start time. 
 
Detentions will be issued for students late to school from today, Wednesday 28th April 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
Mr Hearnden 
Assistant Principal 
 

 


